Bar and Rental Committee 
June 14th, 2022 
7pm - 8:15pm 
OIC - Roger Crook 
Co – Chairs: Mike Stocknoff & Scot Desort 

In Attendance: Mike Stocknoff, Scot Desort, Roger Crook, Tommy Alameda, John Sywenski, Nick Quartuccio.

1. Update Guidelines for facility usage of ballroom. This will be presented as an FYI to the board and all committees.
2. Final discussion for the Beach Party on Saturday. 
3. We will replace the old “foggy” acrylic pitchers with new stackable pitchers with our WML snowflake on them. 
4. We will replace the old “VFW” style glasses with modern stackable glassware. This includes (rocks, cordial, collins) 
5. Misc bar supplies to be purchased; knives, shakers, red wine pumps. 
6. Water and Shirley Temples will NOT be served by the Gold Bar during Festival Day weekend.
7. Updated Gold Lounge Rental fee from $150 to $200 flat rate. Fee includes bartender. Cash bar or open bar at renters discretion. 
8. Gold Bar bartender dress code to be updated. Must wear a WML Gold Bar shirt and appropriate shorts / jeans. No cut offs, no basketball shorts, no board shorts, shorts must be neat and not ripped, leggings and yoga pants are ok, No flip flops or sandals. Tiffany dress code to remain consistent with no leggings/yoga pants to be worn.
9. Requesting that the bartenders be more flexible with availability on Sundays as discussed at the bartender meeting. 
10. Updated pricing across the board to begin mid-August with the                 arrival of the new POS system.
              11. Dates for July/August “Game Nights” discussed and set.
              12. Trivia night has 80 people signed up.
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